LEGAL AND LEGISLATIVE COMMITTEE
MAY 17, 2011
3:30 P.M.

Councilman Murphy, Chairman, called the meeting of the Legal and Legislative/Safety
Committee to order with Councilpersons Ladd, Robinson, Berz, Scott, Gilbert, Rico and Benson
present. City Attorney Michael McMahan and Shirley Crownover, Assistant Clerk to the
Council, were also present.

Others present included Dan Johnson, Beverly Johnson, Mark Keil, Mike Patrick, Lee Norris,
Jerry Stewart, Steve Leach, Dickie Hutsell, Dennis Malone, Chief Parker, Vickie Haley, Randy
Ray, Daisy Madison, Gary Hilbert, Beverly Cosley, Ulystein Oates, Chief Dodd, Ron Swafford, and
Greg Haynes.

Chairman Murphy noted that the purpose of this meeting was to come to a resolution on taxi
rates, and the Taxi Board was not ready yet; that he had communicated with the Chairman of
the Taxi Board and will leave it up to them. He stated that he did not think this will be terribly
controversial.

The meeting adjourned at 3:32



